
Year 5/6: 97.9% Good 

Year 3/4: 98.3% Good 

Year 1/2: 97.4% Good 

Reception: 97.8% Good 

Nursery: 91.5% Below 

 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      

98.1%  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

97.1% Below 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances.  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Voice of the School Council:  Very well done to all the pupils who 
put themselves forward last week for our School Council.  Your speeches were 
superb; thank you for putting in so much effort.  We are really proud of you all and 
look forward to working with you as does Mrs Stephenson, our school council leader.   
Here they are! 

Sebastian  R      Kian R      Lexie S     Riley B       Grace B        Logan G  

 

 Kian H          Rosie J       Grace M    Thomas T      Chloe J          Jack W  

School Photographs 

Monday 2nd November 2020—KS2 children to arrive 
in uniform and bring their PE kit in a bag for the 
afternoon.  

Halloween party  

Children may come to school dressed up on the last 
day of term Friday 23rd October. Year 1 & 2 will 
have PE on the Thursday next week. Each bubble will 
be organising Halloween games and crafts. As par-
ents cannot contribute towards party food or buy a 
disco ticket due to the covid restrictions, we are 
asking for a voluntary contribution of 50p to help 
supply party food, sweets and prizes.  All Nursery 
children to attend for their party on the morning 
8.40-11.15am. Thank you.  

Bulb planting 

On Monday 19th October, Year 3 & 4 children will be 
helping plant daffodil bulbs at school and around the 
village. Please send your child in usual PE kit but also 
a pair of wellingtons in a labelled bag. A warm water-
proof coat will be necessary too.  

 

 

COVID 19 

Please remember that if we were alerted to a positive case 
in school, we would immediately isolate and send home 
those involved. Check out our website for more information 
and try not to worry. 

In the event of a bubble isolating online teaching would 
begin right away. Please make sure you have returned your 
remote learning questionnaire by today. If a child is isolat-
ing for other reasons, a paper pack of work will be sent 
home.  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For Being The Best We can 
Be  

Scarlett M —Mrs Jones 

Felicity W -Miss Stonehouse 

Riley B -Mr Fairbridge 

Maddie D -Mrs Norris 

Pen licence—Darcy M & Emily Coe 

 

Star Explorer for Miss Schumm is Koby S  

 

 

Friday 16th October 2020 



Article 27 – Adequate Standard of Living 

Every child has the right to a standard of living that 
is good enough to meet their physical and social 
needs and support their development. Govern-
ments must help families who cannot afford to pro-
vide this. 

As you will be aware, Lingdale Primary School have received its  

Bronze Award in being a ‘Rights Respecting School’ last year. This 

year, Mrs Stephenson, staff and children are working really hard 

to gain our silver award. Each week, the children will be talking 

about their rights and we will discuss the ‘Article of the Week’. 

This week it is Article 27.  

What is the 

beach’s favourite 

food? 

Sandwiches 

Does your child want to post a joke on 

our letterbox?  

Please send them in to Mrs Thornton 

EVERY Thursday and we will pick one 

for the letterbox each week.  

Keep us all smiling and laughing!  

Nursery reminder  

Please remember the ses-

sion drop off time is 

12.15pm. Please DO NOT ar-

rive at school gates before 

12.10pm to help support so-

cial distancing. Thank you  

Deep clean for 2 Year Olds and Nursery  

Please note on Tuesday 3rd November Little 

Explorers will be closed for a deep clean. 

This is to support the DFE guidance of Early 

Years settings during the pandemic.  

Nursery will be deep cleaned on the after-

noon of Friday 23rd October. Please could all 

Nursery children attend the morning session 

on Friday 23rd October  8.40-11.15am . This 

will be their Halloween party morning. Any 

issues, please speak to Mrs Jones or Miss 

Schumm ASAP. Thank you  


